
STD Prevention and Control for Health 
Departments (PCHD) Workforce 
Supplement

Taking lessons learned, these new funds will:
• Expand the disease intervention workforce to 

respond to HIV, STI, TB, HCV, communicable diseases including 
COVID and MPX, and new and emerging infectious disease 
threats

• Improve timely outbreak response
• Offer linkage to services in order to interrupt disease 

transmission

• San Francisco’s disease intervention specialists are the 
city's first-line defense to interrupt chains of 
transmission and prevent disease transmission 
through:

• Case investigation and contact tracing
• Outbreak management
• Assistance for congregate facilities and clinicians



How the money 
will be spent

Build surge capacity

Address existing staffing gaps

Cultivate a diverse workforce that reflects the 
community we serve

Training and performance improvement 

Integrate data management and quality assurance 
systems



Reason for 
Retroactivity

•DPH received the subaward 
agreement from the CDC on 
February 17th, 2022 
retroactive to the program 
period beginning January 
1st 2022.
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